COMMANDANT
PHILIPPINE MARINE CORPS
Marine Barracks Rudiardo Brown, Fort Bonifacio, Taguig City

NOTICE TO PROCEED

Ms. Evelyn B Ebora
Owner/Manager

Buennelyn General Merchandise
Lot 21-H2 Rb., Lot 13 Amore Village
Mulawin, Tanza, Cavite

Dear Ms. Ebora:

The Philippine Marine Corps wishes to convey its congratulation to Buennelyn
General Merchandise as the winning bidder for the project, Supply and Delivery of
Military Police and Traffic Supplies under Contract Agreement Nr: 307THCO-GS-
02-017-2024-PMC.

This letter hereby notifies Buennelyn General Merchandise to commence the
Supply and Delivery of Military Police and Traffic Supplies upon receipt of the
notice in accordance with the specifications as embodied on the attached General &
Special Conditions and Specifications of the Contract.

In this regard, please confer with the 307t Contracting Office at Marine
Barracks Rudiardo Brown for the execution of the Contract Agreement.

The Command looks forward to your support and full cooperation in the
accomplishment of this project.

Very truly yours,

ARTURO G/ROJAS
Major General, PN(M)

(j}t/z'(cz S~

Acceptance of Notice:

EVELYN B Epors 22 MAY 200y funadiy i fihoa,
(Printed Name/Position) (Date) ' Signature

“PMC MISSION”: To provide multi-capable Maritime Operating Forces for Archipelagic Coastal
Defense and other operations in support to the mission of ihe Phiiippine Navy.”



